Crescent Lake District Report

As of February 5, 2022

» A Commissioner’s Meeting was held on zoom January 11th, at 6:00 p.m.

»  All commissioners were present or on zoom, plus three visitors Terry Goldbach (CLD AIS Response Team
Coordinator, Wendy Goldbach (CL Shoreline Monitoring Coordinator) and Jamie Taylor (Press).

» Minutes from the 11-1-2021 commissioner’s meetings and agenda were reviewed and approved.

»  Public comment — Concern for ‘nutrient loading’ in the lake from fertilizer runoff.

» Chairperson made general comments regarding the agenda, transparency, and the district’s “first’ tax bill.

> Treasurer report was made by Jim Ketterson. Current Checkbook Balance is $810.67 as of 1-11-2022. Reviewed
expenses paid to date. Assessment role was received from the state of Wl in the amount of $82,278,952, implies a
revised Mil rate per $1,000 of 1.047.

> Thome gave a ‘County ‘report

» Terry Goldbach presented a very detailed, in-depth update on the 2022 plan for the handling of AlS/Milfoil control,
White Water Lake report/findings, and dash boat. Three main hot spots on the lake will be treated in 2022, with
costs in-line with the approved annual budgeted expense

» Wendy Goldbach reported on educating and reaching out to volunteers for the 2022 AIS monitoring season

> District website improvements were discussed and acknowledged.

> White Water report to be posted on website.

» Meeting adjourned 8:30 p.m.

> Next commissioner’s meeting — February 8% (via zoom) and April 4% at 6:00 p.m.

»> Future agenda items —,

»

Respectfully,

Bob Thome




